
Disclaimer: the Department of Foreign Affairs and 
International Trade (DFAIT) has taken the utmost 
care in preparing this document. However, even 
though the information has been gathered from 
sources generally regarded as reliable, DFAIT 
cannot and does not guarantee the accuracy of the 
information, nor of the absence of error or omission 
and therefore assumes no liability for the article's 
contents. In the purchase of any professional 
services the application of good purchasing practices 
and in general the doctrine of CAVEAT EMF7'OR 
should apply. 


